From: JORGE MORA PORTUGUEZ jmorapo@racsa.co.cr
Date: Friday, September 24, 2004 12:44 PM

To: project@iaia.org project@iaia.org
Subject: nota traducida

Sir 
Napoleón Tiapo
 
 
Dear sir:
 
I had reviewed the proposal elaborated by Mauricio Castro, and I am convinced that the results and objectives proposed are attainable with the budget and frame time indicated in that document.
 
My experience working in environmental management in Central America, allow me to affirm that the elaboration of a proceeding to evaluate the impacts inside and outside of a protected area has an extraordinary importance for our Region because, with the exception of Costa Rica, non country in Central America has an instrument to do this kind of evaluation.
 
I know Mauricio Castro and I believe that under his leadership it is possible to get the objectives proposed.
 
Regards
 
Hubert Méndez Acosta
